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HUMBER VALLEY 

AGRICULTURAL HOME AND 

HANDICRAFT EXHIBITION 

 

The 50
th

 Anniversary of the annual 

Humber Valley Agricultural Home 

and Handicraft Exhibition will take 

place on Friday, September 21
st 

beginning at 6 p.m. 

 

COUNCIL MEETING 

 

The next scheduled council meeting 

will be postponed from October 8
th

 to 

October 15
th

 due to the Thanksgiving 

Day holiday. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

 

The Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department will be holding their 

Annual Firemen’s Ball on October 

27
th

 starting at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Reidville Community Hall. There 

will be a Hot Turkey Dinner 

followed by a dance with music by 

Bill Bryant. The tickets will be 

$50.00 double or $25.00 single. For 

more information or tickets to this 

wonderful event please call any 

member of the fire department. 

 

SNOWCLEARING TENDERS 

 

Call for Snowclearing bids for the 

town parking areas etc. will be 

posted in next month’s newsletter.  

 

Reminder for those speeding through 

town, we have a 50-km/hr speed zone. 

We will be asking the RCMP to make 

more frequent visits to the area. 

 

FIRE PREVENTION WEEK 

 
Fire Prevention Week this year is 

from October 7
th

 to the 13
th

. This 

year’s theme is: 

 

“Look. Listen. Learn. Be aware. Fire 

can happen anywhere.” 

 

As fire and emergency service 

providers, a crucial responsibilities is 

teaching the general public about the 

importance of fire safety. This year’s 

theme works to educate the public 

about three basic yet essential ways to 

quickly and safely escape a home fire:  

 

Look for places fire could start  

Listen for the sound of the smoke 

alarm  

 

Learn two ways out of every 

room  

 

If any resident would like any 

further information or guidance 

contact any member of the fire 

department. 
 

BEACH AREA/BOAT 

LAUNCH 

 

It has been noted that there has been 

garbage left at the beach and boat 

launch areas. Please ensure that you 

take all your garbage with you if 

you use these areas.   

 

BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy! 

The town welcomes!! 

Neila Hynes 

Born on April 21, 2018 

Weighing 8 lbs-12 ozs! 
Neila is the daughter of proud 

parents Carla Curlew and Gary 

Hynes and proud grandparents 

Bruce and Marlene Curlew  

 

 

Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy! 

The town welcomes!! 

Tatianna Elizabeth Lovell 

Born on July 13, 2018 
Tatianna is the daughter of proud 

parents Ashley Guy and Robert 

Lovell and proud grandparents 

Betty and Ira Rideout 

 

 

Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy! 

The town welcomes!! 

Ethan Darren Paul Guy 

Born on September 6, 2018 

Ethan is the son of proud parents 

Carolyn and Andrew Guy and 

proud grandparents Betty and Ira 

Rideout. 

 

 

50/50 TICKETS 

 

 

The fire department are selling 

50/50 tickets for $1 each. There 

will be a draw at the end of each 

month and the winner will collect 

half of the amount sold in that 

month. There are tickets available 

at the town office or from members 

of the fire department. All monies 

will go toward the new fire truck! 
 

 

FIREMAN’S BALL 

SPEEDING 

http://reidvillenl.ca/


SPECIAL EVENTS 

 

Birthdays: 

Date  Name    Age 

 

Sept. 12 Vera Hillyard     65 

Sept. 13 Goldie Layden     67 

Sept. 13 Melissa Langdon       8 

Sept. 14 Ricky Young       ? 

Sept. 15 Lorna Curtis     63 

Sept. 15 Chad Reid     33 

Sept. 18 Wade Drover     63 

Sept. 18 Jennifer Caravan    31 

Sept. 19 Samantha Janes     22 

Sept. 21 Cheri-Lynn Cull     42 

Sept. 22 Betty Layden     81 

Sept. 22 Lacey Stuckless     10 

Sept. 24 Desirae Major     17 

Sept. 25 Malcolm Oxford     63 

Sept. 27 Viola Reid     89 

Oct. 2 Wilfred Curlew     66 

Oct. 3 Carolanne Dobbin    77 

Oct. 5 Barbara Elms     54 

 

Anniversaries: 

Date    Name               Years 

Sept 13  Connie & Gary Reid    21 

Sept 14  Faye & Ford Janes    54 

Oct 1     Bonnie & Shawn Janes    30 

 

WALKING TRAIL DAMAGES 

 

The town has been notified they will 

receive some emergency funding to 

do some necessary repairs on the 

trail. This work will start within the 

next couple days. Once repairs have 

been completed a notice will be 

posted. Thanks! 

 
Walking Trail Damage: 

 

Walking Trail Committee members 

checked out the damage done to the Trail 

as a result of the January Ice Dam and 

flooding. It will be necessary to 

barricade the trail from Trout Brook 

Bridge to the Tramway Site until repairs 

are possible.  

Walkers/hikers may still enjoy the trail: 

 

-from the Mill Beach (Boat launch area) 

to Trout Brook Bridge and the    Trout 

Brook Loop and return along      the 

same.  

 

-from Jones Trail entrance to Trout 

Brook bridge or to the mouth of Trout 

Brook on the North side.  

 

-from the Tramway Parking Lot to the 

Humber River and return.  

 

Happy hiking/Walking.  

 

SORT IT WESTERN 

 

A 2-Stream Waste Management Program 

for Western Newfoundland will begin in 

our area on October 15, 2018. Residents 

will receive an information package by 

mail with tips on how to sort their waste 

and will receive free bag samples in the 

package. There will be public education 

campaigns from Western Regional Waste 

Management on Facebook and in 

newspaper and on Radio. The town will 

be having an information session at the 

community center a couple weeks before 

this is launched. A date has not been 

decided on but will be posted on the 

bulletin boards, town facebook page and 

town’s website when it becomes 

available.  

 

RECREATION 

 

Knitting Circle:  The knitting 

circle will be held on Monday 

afternoon’s beginning at 1:30. 

 

Zumba: Cheyanne Barrett will be 

offering Zumba at the Community 

Hall on Monday evening’s 

beginning on October 1st @ 7:30 

pm. 
 

50+ NEWS 

 

Aquafit: This program is offered 

Monday and Friday mornings at the 

Deer Lake Recreation Facility and 

will be paid for any residents of 

Reidville who register with the 

town office. 

 

Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be 

offering Yoga at the Community 

Hall beginning on Thursday, 

September 20
TH

 @ 6:45. 
 

Dinner Theatre: The Reidville 50+ 

club will be hosting a Dinner Theatre 

on November 3, 2018 at the Reidville 

Community Center. Details will be 

announced in the October Newsletter. 

 

OFFICE CLOSURE 

The office will be closed on 

Monday, October 8
th

 in observance 

of Thanksgiving Day. Sorry for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING 

 

The Reidville Council and Staff 

would 

like to extend Happy 

Thanksgiving wishes to all 

residents. 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL 

 

It is back to school time and safety 

has to be the top item on the 

timetable. Drivers are asked to be 

extra cautious however parents are 

asked to remind their children 

(including their teens) to please 

stand on the side of the road off 

the pavement while waiting for the 

school bus. 

 

JOKES 

 How do you mend a broken 

pumpkin? — With a pumpkin 

patch! 

 What’s the best thing to put 

into a pumpkin pie?  — Your 

teeth. 

 What do you get when you 

drop a pumpkin? — Squash. 

 If money really did grow on 

trees, what would be 

everyone’s favorite season? 

— Fall. 

 Why do birds fly south in the 

Fall? — Because it’s too far 

to walk. 

 Why did Humpty Dumpty 

have a great fall? — To make 

up for his miserable summer. 

 What has ears but can’t hear a 

thing? — A cornfield. 

 What reads and lives in an 

apple? — A bookworm. 

 What did one leaf say to 

another? — I’m falling for 

you. 

 What is a tree’s least favorite 

month? — Sep-Timber! 

 What did the little tree say to 

the big tree? — Leaf me 

alone. 

 What kind of coat goes on 

wet? — A coat of paint. 

 What runs around a farm but 

doesn’t move? — A fence. 

 Why do trees hate tests? — 

Because they get stumped by 

the questions. 

 Why did the scarecrow win a 

medal? — He was 

outstanding in his field. 

 Why shouldn’t you tell a 

secret in a cornfield? — 

Because the corn has ears. 

 What’s an elephant’s favorite 

vegetable? — Squash. 

 How do trees get onto the 

internet? — Easy, they just 

LOG on. 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS  

 

Doctor on Call...…..1-800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm..........................635-5600 

RCMP.................................635-2173 

Ambulance..........................635-3020 

NF Power................1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office....................635-5232 

Fax: ................................... 635-4498 


